STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, January 20, 1970

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ.

Philippians 1:6.

SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS

This week is Spiritual Emphasis Week with Rev. Charles Greenaway as speaker. Pray for the blessings of God. We are confident that he will meet us and lead us in a deeper and more meaningful relationship with Him. The class schedule will be as follows:

I 7:30 - 8:15
II 8:25 - 9:10
Chapel 9:20 -10:35
III 10:45 -11:30
IV 11:40 -12:25
V 12:35 - 1:20
VI 1:30 - 2:15
VII 2:25 - 3:10

FROM THE BOOKSTORE

Would you like to increase the blessings of Spiritual Emphasis Week? We suggest reading for spiritual growth such books as "God's Will for Your Life" by Maxwell Coder, a Moody paperback for \$.50, and "My Utmost for His Highest" by Oswald Chambers. This is a classic in daily devotionals and will bring blessing into your life for years to come.

ORCHESTRA REHEARSALS

We are now having regular orchestra rehearsals in the Music Room every Thursday evening beginning at 7:00 p.m. One credit hour is involved. We are particularly in need of the following instruments: flute, oboe, bassoon, violin, viola, cello, string bass, tuba, piano.

JOURNALISM SCHOLARSHIP

The Gospel Publishing House has made available grants to assist junior and senior students in Assemblies of God colleges who are interested in journalism. In the event the Assemblies of God college did not have the necessary courses in journalism, the students would be authorized to pick up these courses at colleges in the vicinity of the Assemblies of God college they are attending. If you are interested, please contact Dean Rice.

CAMPUS ARTPIECE COMPLETED

Designer Kenton Pies' "Retching Arms" fountain was recently set in place near the Learning Center. The fountain rises to a height of almost nine feet with water flowing from a flower-bud center. It depicts the "arms of man" reaching to God to receive His "living water." The fountain, a gift purchased by the Northwest College Lay Lay Council, will be dedicated in special ceremonies next April.